
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 7, 2016 

 

TITLE: Recognition of Special Olympics Competitors  

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
Athletes from the Amphitheater School District have competed in the Special Olympics for the Coronado 

Region since the early 1980’s.  This year our district students participated in bowling, cheerleading and the 

most recent track and field competition.  At the April 9, 2016 track and field competition twenty-one 

Amphitheater School District athletes finished first or second in their event. 

 

The students listed below will be recognized: 

 
Jazmine Carrillo  Tristan Kleiner   Miguel Lopez 

Iyonna Mena   Rosario Moreno   Hannah Blake 

Amber Firor   Taylor Hillegonds  Sarah Perovac 

Audrey Washington  Kimberly Wooldridge  Emily Arnoldi 

Alexandra Foster  Alex Foster   Logan Johnson 

Gilbert Lerma   Colby Mague   Dominique McCarthy 

Kiara McCormick  Darnell Moore   Jesus Tallabas 

 

Special Olympics Staff: 

 

Linda Haller, Principal, Rillito Center 

Julie Daniel, Coach, Amphitheater High School 

Pam Duarte, Coach, Canyon del Oro High School 

Kiarah Morgan, Coach, Wilson K-8 School 

Jennie Aragon, Coach, Rillito Center 

 

RECOMMENDATION:   
This item is for the Governing Board’s information and recognition. 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:   

                                                   
                                                                           

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Stephen M. Duley, Ph.D., Executive Director of Student Services                     Date:  May 13, 2016   
          

 

                    _________________________________  
                                                                                                                       Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


